
 

 

 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES  

 

To: Mark Chan, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 Pancras 
Square 

From: Edward Davis (Pollution Planning Consultant) 

Date: 24 November 2019 

Re: 11 Monmouth Street London WC2H 9EQ 

Proposal: Alterations to shopfront and installation of 2x HVAC condenser units 
on rear elevation. 

Reference: 2019/4442/P 

Key Points: The proposals are unacceptable in environmental health terms 

 

I have taken a look at the submitted details which has proposed Alterations to 
shopfront and installation of 2x HVAC condenser units on rear elevation.  The 
applicant has submitted a HVAC design to support the application. 
 
The design itself is satisfactory but the applicant has failed to submit an acoustic 
assessment in support of the design of the system. 
 
Therefore I have to suggest that the application is rejected until sufficient 
information is submitted in support of the design. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards  
 
Edward Davis  
Pollution Planning Consultant 


